



EID AL-ADHA



Dear parents/guardians,

As we approach the joyous occasion of EID, we would like to extend our warmest wishes to those who celebrate. Eid Mubarak to you and your families!

In recognition of this special occasion, we would like to inform you that one day of absence from school will be authorised for pupils who are celebrating Eid on Monday 17th June 2024. If pupils do not celebrate Eid on Monday 17th June, the expectation is that they are in school. We kindly request that all children return to school promptly after their day of celebration.

To further celebrate Eid, we are thrilled to announce that our school will be hosting Eid parties for pupils on Tuesday 18th June 2024.

Warm regards

Amanda Hazeldine Deputy Headteacher